COPY. L i e
STELP & LEIGHTON LID,

180 Piccadilly,
London, Wele

18th June 1925.
Recd.19th June 1925.

Dear S8irs,

We are in receipt of your letter of the 17th
inst., and beg to confirm that the ferro-conorete vessels named
are still laid up in the Tyne.

It is not cur intention te put them into immediate
commuissions

Yourg faithfully,

For and on behalf of
STELP & LEIGHTON LID.
(signed) Seoretary,

Lloyd's Register of Shipplng,
71 ¥enchurch 8treet,
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